
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

TO:  College Community  
 
FROM: Stephen M. Curtis 
  President 
 
DATE: February 21, 2008 
 
SUBJECT: Proposal for General Education  
 
 

 
 

  This is to inform you that I have approved a Proposal for General Education, as 
forwarded to me by the Institution-Wide Committee and, per that committee’s recommendation, 
amended by a General Education Work Group.  The General Education Plan will be fully 
implemented effective fall 2009.  I have asked Dr. Judith Gay, vice president for Academic 
Affairs, to post the recommendations of the General Education Work Group so that a copy of the 
complete plan is available to the College community. 
 


